Parental Communication & Engagement













Message from Headteacher

Our Year 11 GCSEs and Year 10 Exams have continued to take place this week with students demonstrating maturity and commitment as they tackle another week of exams. Year 11 will have completed their GCSEs early next week and then they have their 'Leavers Assembly' and 'The Prom' to look forward to after all their hard work!

Just a reminder that GCSE results day for Year 11 pupils will be on Thursday 21 August 2025. School will be open for pupils to collect their exam results between 9.00am and 11.00am. Pupils must collect their exam results in person. If a pupil cannot attend results day for any reason then someone else (parent/family member/friend) can pick them up on their behalf but ONLY if we have received a letter written by the pupil and the person collecting has ID. Results will be available on GO4Schools however we cannot guarantee what time they will be available from - at the latest Friday 22 August 2025. Careers advice will be available for pupils on this day if needed.

The second of our Year 7 Reward Trips went out to the Black Country Museum on Monday and another great time was had by all. A big thank you goes to Mr Peacock and all the many staff that made taking this trip possible!

On Tuesday the year 7/8 boys cricket team played Ellowes Hall in the first game of the season at home. Dormston batted first scoring 76 runs for 7 wickets off the 10 overs, Nimsara was a star with the bat scoring 21 and retiring. When bowling Ellowes Hall scored 56 runs for 6 wickets off 10 overs. Samarth was the pick of the bowlers, taking 3 wickets. Special mention to Rico for taking a brilliant catch while fielding.



Parent/Carer Weekly Bulletin WC 16 June 2025

Dormston won by 20 runs, next game is on Tuesday 17th June against Summerhill.

It was also our Year 8 'Virtual' Consultation Evening on Thursday, and it was great to be able to feedback to so many of our Year 8 parents/carers about their child's progress.

Best wishes.



Mrs Sutton Headteacher

Key Letters/Information Sent Out Recently

The vast majority of all letters are now emailed home and we use electronic reply slips as much as possible. The criterion for 'selected student only' opportunities are based on various factors depending on its focus. Unfortunately, we are unable to allow every student the opportunity to be involved with every activity which we understand sometimes causes disappointment. If you require more details about the selection process for any opportunity please contact the event organiser.

- Year 7 & Year 8 Update on Mobile Phone Procedure
- Year 9 & Year 10 Update on Mobile Phone Procedure
- Year 8 Lunchtime / Extra-Curricular Football Letter

Events/Reminders

- Year 11 GCSE Exams WC 16 June 2025;
- Year 7 Exams WC 16 June 2025;
- Year 9 & 10 DTP/MenACWY Injection Catch Up Thursday 19 June 2025;
- Year 11 Leavers Celebration Assembly Friday 20 June 2025 at 9.00am.

10 Top Tips for Parents and Educators

Phones and computers are essential parts of children's lives, but with unfettered internet access comes a multitude of risks. While not fooiproof, parental controls can help with this; filtering out inappropriate content, limiting the ability to spend real money, capping screen time and generally making devices safer for young people.



2 COVER ALL DEVICES

DON'T NEGLECT SHARED TECH

CONSIDER TIME

BLOCK APP SPENDING



NO CONTROLS ARE PERFECT

MIND THE GAPS

KEEP THINGS SECURE

REVIEW CONTROLS REGULARLY

KNOW WHEN TO



PARENT ACLESS



National College







